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You might want to do a little research on the "so-called" Columbia Whitetail deer. According to the old 
generation, these deer were transported into this area by a farmer living on Puget Island years ago. If 
they were indigenous they would be more plentiful than Blacktail deer. This is most likely a big waste of 
Taxpayer money. I would like to see how this determination was made. Could you please list the study 
and facts that prove they are indigenous. Thanks, Tim Gregory babegreg@hotmail.com 


